
THE HIGHLAND COUNCIL (MUNLOCHY) (20MPH SPEED LIMIT) ORDER 2021 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that The Highland Council proposes to make an Order in terms of 
Section 84 of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 entitled as above.   
 
If the Order comes into force, the Order will introduce a 20mph speed limit on the following roads 
in Munlochy over their entire length, unless stated otherwise below: 
 
U2581 Littleburn Road (Starting from its junction with Artafallie – Munlochy Road (B9161) and 
extending north westwards for a total distance of 176 metres or thereby); U2726 Station Road, 
B9161 Artafallie - Munlochy Road (Starting from its junction with Cromarty - Fortrose - Tore - Muir 
of Ord - Moy Bridge Road (A832) and extending south westwards, then south eastwards to a point 
110 metres of thereby south east of its junction with the Munlochy – Allangrange – Redfield Road 
(U2592) a total distance of 905 metres or thereby); U2592 – Munlochy – Allangrange – Redfield 
(Starting from its junction with Artafallie – Munlochy Road (B9161) and extending south 
westwards, a total distance of 80 metres or thereby). 
   
In terms of Section 7 and Schedule 6 Part 3 paragraph 9 of the Coronavirus (Scotland) Act 2020, 
the Council has decided not to make the draft Order and plans available for public inspection or 
publicise them other than by electronic means because to do otherwise may give rise to a significant 
risk of the transmission of coronavirus. A copy of the draft order, plan, statement of reasons and 
The Highland Council (Munlochy) (Part time 20 mph speed limit) Order 2006 which will be revoked 
if the proposed order comes into force may be found at https://www.highland.gov.uk/roadsafety and 
selecting “Road Safety Consultations” or copy documents may be requested by emailing 
road.safety@highland.gov.uk, calling 01349 886601 or writing to Ross Bartlett, Road Safety 
Technician, Road Safety Team, Glenurquhart Road, Inverness, IV3 5NX.   

All objections to the proposals must be made in writing and must specify the grounds of objection 
on or before 30th December 2021 to the following:  

Ross Bartlett, Road Safety Technician, Highland Council road.safety@highland.gov.uk or Ross 
Bartlett, Road Safety Technician, Road Safety Team, Glenurquhart Road, Inverness, IV3 5NX. 

26th November 2021 


